Pazol, Karen (CDC/ONDIEH/NCCDPHP)

From: Walker, Beverly E. (CDC/OCOO/OCIO/OCISO)

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 11:18 AM

To: Allen, Cindy L. (CDC/ONDIEH/NCCDPHP); Pazol, Karen (CDC/ONDIEH/NCCDPHP)
Subject: RE: Privacy Determination for Zika Project

Per our conversation, I've determined that the Privacy Act (PA) is applicable to this information collection. The PA is
applicable when records are contained within a “system of records”, and those records are retrieved by a personal
identifier. In general, to be considered a system of records within the meaning of the PA, records must be retrieved by a
person’s name or some other “personal identifier”. A personal identifier might include an individual’s name, social
security number, or any other unique identifier that can be linked to an individual.

As indicated during our discussion, CDC will be given de-identified information for each participant; however, each
participant will also have a unique identifier. This identifier will be used to identify and retrieve records across various
project components as the need occurs.

I've also determined that the applicable system of records notice (SORN) for this information collection is: 09-20-0136:
Epidemiologic Studies and Surveillance of Disease Problems. HHS/CDC.

Let me know if you have questions or need further clarification.

Best Regards,

Beverly E Walker, CIPP/G

Chief Privacy Officer, CDC

770.488.8524 (0)

404.925.5326 (M)

Telework — Monday/Thursday/Friday

Emergency 24x7 Cyber Security/Privacy Hotline 866-655-2245

2 OCIO Office of the Chief Information Officer

& Office of the Chief Information Security Officer (OCISO)

Services. Support. Solutions.

CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential

and/or protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: Allen, Cindy L. (CDC/ONDIEH/NCCDPHP)

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 1:42 PM

To: Allen, Cindy L. (CDC/ONDIEH/NCCDPHP); Walker, Beverly E. (CDC/OCOO/OCIO/OCISO); Pazol, Karen
(CDC/ONDIEH/NCCDPHP)





